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Gibtelecom – Laying of Cables from Mount Pleasant to Trafalgar Interchange 
 
In order to allow Gibtelecom to continue laying a cable along their existing infrastructure, 

works will be undertaken as from 2.00p.m on Saturday 16th October 2010, for a period not 

exceeding 10 hours, between the areas of Mount Pleasant, Europa Road up to Trafalgar 

Interchange junction. Works along this route will involve the opening of manhole covers 

where traffic will be controlled with the use of portable stop and go hand signals.  

Appropriate signage will be set up in the vicinity and approach to the works for the guidance 

of drivers.  

The Government would like to take this opportunity to apologize to the general public for any 

inconvenience that these works may cause to them. 

 
 


